
Accessibility (WCAG) audit status

17 July 2024

To Whom It May Concern,

Employ for Ability strives to be accessible to everyone, including people with disabilities.We

believe that everyone deserves equal access to information and services online.

We are pleased to inform you that on 17/07/2024 Butterfly completed a comprehensive Web Content

Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) audit on the Employ for Ability website,

https://employforability.com.au/ to review the accessibility status of the website and provide

recommendations for improvement.

Current Accessibility Status:

● Employforability.com.au is partially compliant with WCAG 2.1 Level AA success criteria.

Butterfly has provided a list of improvements to be made, once these have been actioned

the website will be compliant.

Should you have any questions or require further information regarding our WCAG compliance

efforts, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely,

Harriet Porter

Senior Digital Producer
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